
ANNOUNCEMENT

INVITING NON-PROFITS TO APPLY FOR GRANT FUNDS

City of Corona

Community Services Department

Community Based Organization Grant Program (Fiscal Year 2025)
The City of Corona is pleased to announce that we are accepting applications for the  Community Based Organization (CBO) Grant Program (Fiscal Year 2025). The Program is designed to provide grant funds to Corona non-profit agencies that provide social services to Corona residents in the community.
On March 11, 2021, the American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) became law. Under ARPA, funds were allocated to states, territories, tribal areas, counties, and cities for additional COVID-19 relief to address impacts caused by the pandemic. The City of Corona received a one-time allocation of $29.2 million dollars. On November 3, 2021, the City Council approved a $500,000 allocation to create the CBO grant program. 

An applicant is eligible for assistance if: 
1) They are a California recognized non-profit
2) Demonstrate a COVID impact
3) Provide services to Corona residents. 
**Examples of COVID impacts include loss of funds, inability to fundraise, loss of staff, reduction of staff, etc.     

Non-profits are encouraged to review the program documents available online at: 
Community Based Organization Grant Program | City of Corona (coronaca.gov) 
Applications are due on Thursday, April 25, 2024, at 5:00 PM to the Community Services Department, ATTN: CBO Funding Program (Fiscal Year 2025), 400 S. Vicentia Avenue, Suite 225, Corona, CA 92882. 
If you have questions, please contact City Management Fellow Andrew Kim at (951) 739-4903 or by email at Andrew.Kim@CoronaCA.gov.
We look forward to partnering with you in service of our community. 
